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Ämne: Implications of Global Pandemic on IIW Election Process

[bookmark: _GoBack]﻿Dear National Representative,

The IIW Executive Committee met on Friday over a conference call to discuss various potential impacts of the worrying global pandemic and the measures that need to be taken to try to keep IIW functioning.
Primary concern was the effect on the IIW Elections, the vote for which closes on 31st March 2020. In the light of the UK Government's statement that all non-essential travel should be avoided and offices closed, both IIW HQ and our auditors / independent adjudicators of the election count, RPG, have complied.
As the UK 'lockdown' is due to continue until at least 14th April , it is not possible for the votes to be counted, due to Government guidance and compliance with Health and Safety.
A revised estimate of the election count process being completed and ready to announce, is for it to be available during the week starting 27th April 2020. This is based upon the currently known situation, which as has been seen in recent times, is changeable at very short notice. This is being monitored and reviewed on a regular basis.
The Executive Committee are sure that you will all understand the decisions are necessary to protect our office staff and our suppliers, to comply with Government guidance and to ensure the independence and integrity of the IIW Election process.

Best wishes to you and your families in these unprecedented times.

Regards
Alan

